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MAY 2021  
OFFERTORY COLLECTIONS 

 

Weekly Offertory       $  6, 076.00 

Building Fund            $  1, 953.00 

Share Life             $  6, 453.00 

Papal Charities            $      760.00  
   

Thank you for your generous support! 
 
 
 

PARISH OFFICE 
 

The parish office remains closed 
to the public as per the directives 
of Public Health. You can contact 
us either via email or by phone. 
Please leave a message on our   
answering machine and we will 
get back to you as soon as we can.  
 

JUNE VIRTUAL  
ROSARY & REFLECTION                                  

 

Everyone is welcome 
to join us each 
Wednesday evening 
during the Month of 
June from 7pm - 8pm 
for a virtual (via 

Zoom) gathering of the Rosary and 
Reflection with Fr. Thomas.  
 
 

**The dates for our virtual    
gathering will be on Wednesday 
June 2nd, 9th, 16th, 23rd & 30th. 

 
DONATIONS 

 

Many parishioners continue to    

donate to the church despite our 

current restrictions. Some have 

made it through the Archdiocesan 

website (donate now); others    have 

switched to Pre-Authorized Giving 

(PAG); while some have either 

mailed in their donations, or 

dropped them off at the office.  
 

Just a reminder...  

we have installed a new secure 

mailbox located in front of our     

parish office. Anyone who wishes 

to drop off their donations in person 

may do so by simply placing them 

into the mailbox. You do not need        

to contact the office or make an 

appointment. The mailbox contents 

are removed daily. 
    

Thank you for all your donations! 
 

 
 

JUNE - THE MONTH OF THE  
SACRED HEART OF JESUS  

 

“Consider often that it is only the humble  
of heart that can enter into the Sacred Heart  

of Jesus Christ, converse with Him,  
Love Him and be loved by Him”  

 

~ Saint Margaret Mary Alacoque 
 

ONLINE SUMMER RETREAT ON THE SACRED HEART OF JESUS  

Retreat Master: Fr. Jacques Philippe 
Saturday, June 26th - 10:30 AM - 12:00 PM  

 

The Newman Centre is excited to invite you to a summer retreat with world-
renowned spiritual director, Fr. Jacques Philippe. He will present an inspiring 
retreat on the Sacred Heart of Jesus. We will pray the rosary together as well 
as the Litany to the Sacred Heart. Please register and spread the word! 

REGISTER: https://summer2021retreat.eventbrite.ca  
CONTACT: lenita.lopes@newmantoronto.com  

 

PLEASE HELP INDIA  
DURING ITS COVID-19 OUTBREAK 

 

India is reeling from a devastating COVID-19 outbreak. In recent days, the 
country has been reporting more than 400,000 of new cases and 4,000 deaths 
every 24 hours. We are now accepting donations from those who may wish to 
contribute to relief efforts for the people of India. The Archdiocese of Toronto 
will send donations through Development and Peace to Caritas Internationalis, 
an international confederation of Catholic humanitarian organizations that is 
already in India helping those who are suffering during this outbreak.    

Those wishing to help may do so in the following ways: 
 Online through the Archdiocese of Toronto's online donation portal 
 By phone through the Development Office - 416-934-3411 
 Through the parish, making cheques payable to:  
 Our Lady of the Airways - India’s COVID-19 Outbreak 
 

Please continue to pray for the people of India and all those who are suffering 
from COVID-19 worldwide. Thank you for your continued assistance.    

 

SACRAMENTS OF FIRST HOLY COMMUNION  
& CONFIRMATION POSTPONED TO A LATER DATE 

 

Due to the COVID-19 restrictions, the Sacraments of First Holy Communion 
and Confirmation have been postponed at this time. We will be rescheduling 
these sacraments to a later date once our parish has received instructions from 
the Archdiocese of Toronto to proceed.   

 

                  VIRTUAL MASS CELEBRATIONS  
If you wish to view online/televised Masses, please consult       
the full list available found at the Archdiocesan website at 
www.archtoronto.org or you can participate in our parish        
weekend Masses/homilies on our YouTube channel. If you wish to be added 
to our pandemic email list in order to receive regular parish updates, please 
send us an email with your contact information. 
 

OFFERTORY ENVELOPES 
 

If you have not picked up your 2021 offertory envelopes, please call the office 
in order to set an appointment for curbside pick-up.  

 

             SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
 

At this time, Confession will be heard by appointment only. Please 
call the office to make an appointment with Father.   


